
Announcement; New Rector for St. Helena’s Episcopal Church 
 

 
 
St. Helena’s Episcopal Church, 410 N. Main Street in Boerne, TX, is overjoyed 
to announce the call of our new Rector, Rev. David G. Read and wife Jacqui. 
 
Father David has served as Rector at St. Helena’s previously from 1998 
through May of 2009 and God has blessed us with David’s call for a second 
time.  With their children, Amy and Aidan out of the nest with career and 
college, David and Jacqui are thrilled to again, make Boerne their home.  
  
Come by to welcome the Reads on Father David’s first Sunday in the pulpit 
October 22nd, at one of our three Sunday services (7:45 a.m., 9:00 a.m., or 
11:00 a.m.)  We will come together as a family marking the beginning of 
David’s new ministry at St. Helena’s with the Episcopal Church Women 
hosting a reception in the Parish Hall following the 9 a.m. service.   
 
Please celebrate with us on Sunday, October 22nd, or any Sunday, as God 
unfolds His plan for His faithful at St. Helena’s. 
 

 
Aidan, Jacqui, David and Amy Read. 
 
 


